
Cardinal  Shehan’s  Thanksgiving
spirit

Cardinal Shehan students celebrate giving to others.

I had the chance this morning to visit Cardinal Shehan School here in Baltimore.
Canned food drives are a staple of schools and parishes around the Archdiocese this
time of the year. You see the goodness of people around late November and Cardinal
Shehan is no different. The community there collected more than 4,000 canned
goods, which covered the stage. You’ll see a story here on CatholicReview.org soon.
I just wanted to share some videos from the prayer service ceremony this morning
so you can see the talent and good nature of the people in the Cardinal Shehan
community.

[youtube=https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Qulh27wmM2g&hl=en&fs=1]

[youtube=https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ySikLL_5fV8&fs=1&hl=en_US]

[youtube=https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=j7wG1kigmc0&fs=1&hl=en_US]
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